Broughton Primary School Newsletter

Wk 29/10/2018		
	Attendance	Unauthorised
Class 2	97.3%	0.0%
Class 3	94.7%	0.0%
Class 4	96.9%	1.5%
Class 5	97.7%	0.0%
Class 6	96.4%	1.2%

Monday 5th November 2018



Thursday 01/11/2018		
	Golden Sweatshirt	
Reception	Llayne Tinkler	
Year 1	Madi Campbell	
Year 2	Lace-Mae Tinkler	
Year 3	Lilly Bewsher	
Year 4	Emily Richardson	
Year 5	Meya Moore	
Year 6	Anya Wright	

Don't forget to pick up a ticket for yourself and any family or friends you might want to bring along to the KABS Christmas shopping night this Friday. It promises to be a lovely evening and even if you don't buy anything, you can still enjoy a glass of fizz and a catch up! Support for this hard working group of people has been disappointing so far for this event. There are very few KABS members and it maybe that if new members aren't forthcoming the group will fold and events such as the Hallowe'en disco will no longer take place. Donations for trips and visits would also increase as KABS contribute towards these on a regular basis. Thank you in anticipation!

Please can tickets be bought by close of school on Wednesday to enable us to confirm catering.

Shoe boxes need to be back in school for collection **before** Thursday 15th November. Thank you.

It is **individual and family photos** this Wednesday morning in school. If you would like your school aged child to be taken with younger siblings please come to school at 8.45am. Class 6 have already received a dojo about their time to be in school which is **8.30am PROMPT** in order that photos can be taken before their trip to The Beacon.

This is the **last week of clubs** apart from KS1cricket which runs until 6th December and Rock Challenge until the 13th December.

Advance warning for the choir! They will be singing on Thursday 22nd November in the Welfare Hall at 7.00pm, for approximately 15 minutes.

This Sunday at 9.30am is the **unveiling of our WW1 plaque**, commemorating those ex-scholars from our school who lost their lives during the war. It promises to be a very special occasion and we would ask as many of you as possible to bring your children along to be part of the dedication. Car parking will be within the school grounds and not the school car park please.